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   Councils are asked to: 
 Work with their Pastor for one Special 

Collection to raise funds to purchase 
wheelchairs for the victims of the 
war in Ukraine.   

 Best time would be this May which 
is the month  
of Mary, our Lady of Peace.  

 All funds will be used to purchase 
wheelchairs 
from the Canadian Wheelchair Foundation and  
will be distributed by the Knights of Columbus 
in Poland for victims of the Ukraine War. 

 The cost of one wheelchair is $195 Canadian. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WHEELCHAIRS FOR UKRAINE 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mario Duguay at marioduguay.kofc@gmail.com  
or at communitydirector@ontariokofc.ca  

Project sponsored by the Ontario State Board of the Knights of Columbus in  
Partnership with the Canadian Wheelchair Foundation. 

 

We can have a profound impact in 
the lives of those who have lost 
their mobility in Ukraine.  There 

will be no shortage of people, 
including our brother Knights and 

their families who will benefit 
greatly from a wheelchair 

Scan QR to 
Donate 
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